
 

 

 

Mr. Bryan Healy, Village Manager 
Village of Croton-On-Hudson  
1 Van Wyck Street 
Croton-on-Hudson, NY 10520 
 
 
January 3, 2023 
 
 
Dear Village Manager Healy, 
 
 
We understand that Matrix Development has withdrawn its application for approval of its 
Prickly Pear Hill Road Solar Project.  This letter serves to confirm that the Hudson National 
Golf Club is withdrawing its application to the Village Board for subdivision, site plan, 
special permit amendment, and all approvals pertaining to the proposed Matrix 
Development Prickly Pear Solar Project, as requested in the application submitted by Ralph 
Mastromonaco on July 20, 2020. 
 
 
All the Best, 
 
 
Theron C. Harvey, PGA 
Director of Club Operations 
Hudson National Golf Club 
40 Arrowcrest Drive 
Croton on Hudson, NY 10520 
914-862-4663 
tharvey@hudsonnational.org  
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